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Comments: I have lived in Troy my whole life and am DEFINITELY in favor of this project. I am very familiar with

the areas in this proposed project area as I have lived on Iron Creek for 35 years.  Our forests in this area are

unhealthy and in serious need of MORE projects of this nature. Since the late 90s our forests have not been

managed properly due to a very small group of activists (who happen to be the loudest) that do not represent the

majority of the population in our area. These projects are beneficial to the forest health, create wildlife habitat,

and reduce the risk of large scale wildfires that destroy forests and habitats for generations. I am hopeful that the

majority will start making their voices heard in support of the Forest Service Districs attempts at properly

managing our forests to the benefit of the citizens, the forests and our wildlife. I look forward to more projects like

this in the future and give full support for this project. 

 


